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Dear all, 
 
All our A1 students have been engaging in a range of Step Into activities this week.  I hope they have found 
this to be an enjoyable and beneficial experience.   
 
 
Here are this week’s messages: 
 
 
Step Into Your Future Week  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Weekly message for Greenhead 
College students and parents/carers 

 
Friday, 28 June 2024 

 

 
 

This week, all our A1 students have been off timetable, 
participating in a wide range of career activities designed 
to enable them to make more informed decisions about 
their next steps after their A Levels.   
 
The week has seen students carry out their own work 
placements or undertake College organised events 
involving many off-site visits, university taster days, talks, 
and workshops with professionals representing a wide 
range of industries.   
 
Feedback from the students, staff and our external parties 
has all been extremely positive and we are very proud of 
how well our students have engaged with the week.  
 
We are indebted to our staff and to so many others from 
industry and academia for all the support and hard work 
that has gone into making this week so successful.  
 
Here are some photos from the week (overleaf): 
 



2 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

From top to bottom, left to right: 
 

Step into Politics London trip,  
Step Into History Archaeology dig,  

Step Into Media workshop,  
Step Into Geography and Geology – 

helping with the nature reserve at 
Standedge Tunnel,  

Step Into Engineering workshop with 
Cummins Turbo Technologies,  

Step Into Computer Science project work. 
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Greenhead Park  
 
Students and parents/carers may wish to take part in this survey regarding playable spaces in Greenhead 
Park:   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Best wishes,  
 
Simon Lett,  
Principal 


